
 

 

 
Gawler East Link Road Project 
Works notification 
 

Day works from 7 January 2019 – Mid February 2019, Main North Road and Potts Road. 
 
As part of the $55 million Gawler East Link Road Project, the Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 
(DPTI) advises that service relocation day works will be undertaken in and around Main North Road and Potts 
Road. 
 
Service Relocation: 
Main North Road 

 Monday 7th January 2019 to Tuesday 15th January 2019 between 7:00am and 5:00pm. 
 
Potts Road 

 Wednesday 16th January 2019 to 6th February 2019 between 7:00am and 5:00pm. 
 
Activities:  

 Excavation of electrical utility trench. 

 Hydro vacuum machines used to expose and identify underground services. 

 Compaction of excavation backfill with mechanical hand tools i.e. leg rammers, vibration plates. 

 Saw cutting of bitumen and concrete. 

 Reinstatement of road surfaces. 
 
Traffic Management:  

 OTR driveway on Potts Road to be constructed in halves – replacement of pavement like for like. 

 Service trench on Potts Road impacting any property access to be constructed in halves to maintain 
access – driveways to be reinstated like for like. 

 Sunnyside drive to be closed 7:00am and 5:00pm during day works between 25/01/19 – 28/01/19, 
follow detour signage. 

 Sunnyside drive will be open to traffic on weekends. 

 Detours, speed and temporary lane restrictions will be required at various stages. 

 Signage and traffic management will be in place to advise motorists of changed conditions. 

 Access to residential and business properties will be maintained at all times. 

 Pedestrian and cyclist access will be maintained at all times. 

 Local foot path closure between Potts Road and Morrow Avenue along Main North Road week commencing 
7th January 2019. 

 

Work crews will make every effort to minimise the disturbance to residents and businesses. 

Should you require further information, please contact the DPTI project team via: 

Email: dpti.gawlereastlinkroadproject@sa.gov.au  

Telephone: 1300 282 939  

Or visit our website: www.dpti.sa.gov.au/gelr for information regarding the project.  

Thank you for your patience as we undertake this important project. 

 

mailto:dpti.gawlereastlinkroadproject@sa.gov.au

